TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE

The following road will be temporarily closed to ordinary vehicular traffic for the period
shown, during the holding of a ceremony to mark the official reopening of the Victoria Clock
Tower on the corner of Victoria Street and Montreal Street, following its major refurbishment:

Road to be Closed

The short section of street in front of Victoria Mansions adjacent to the Victoria Clock Tower,
running between Victoria Street and Montreal Street

Period of Closure
Between 1.30pm and 3.30pm on Monday 16 February 2004

This closure is made under paragraph 11(d) of the Tenth Schedule of the Local Government
Act 1974.



